
Lindenwood University Lindenwood University 

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University Digital Commons@Lindenwood University 

Archived Lindenwood Press Releases Public Relations 

2-22-2013 

Nonprofit Professional Development Series to Host Speaker Nonprofit Professional Development Series to Host Speaker 

Jason Huff Jason Huff 

Lindenwood University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases 

 Part of the Business and Corporate Communications Commons 

https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/public_relations
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fpress_releases%2F659&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/627?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fpress_releases%2F659&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


 

209 South Kingshighway • St. Charles, Missouri 63301 •  www.lindenwood.edu 

For immediate release:     Contact: Rachel Johnson 

February 22, 2013       Communications Specialist 

        636-949-4640 

        rjohnson@lindenwood.edu 

 

Nonprofit Professional Development Series to Host Speaker Jason Huff  

 

St. Charles, Mo. — Lindenwood University’s 2012-2013 Nonprofit Professional Development 

Series will continue in March with a presentation by Jason Huff, director of institutional giving at 

St. Louis College of Pharmacy. He will deliver the address “Majoring in What You Think Are the 

Minors: Developing a Major Gift Campaign When You’re Not Building Anything!” from 3:30 to 

5 p.m. on Wednesday, March 6, in the Memorial Arts Building’s Latzer Hall.  

Huff has spent his entire career in the non-profit sector, including positions in higher 

education and social services. Through his presentation, he will share his extensive knowledge on 

motivating individuals to become major gift donors for special projects and operating needs.  

             The Memorial Arts Building is located on Lindenwood’s main St. Charles campus at 209 

S. Kingshighway in St. Charles, Mo. The cost to attend is $15 in advance or $25 at the door if 

space permits. 

Visit www.lindenwood.edu for more information or to view the full Lindenwood 

Nonprofit Professional Development Series schedule. To register, contact Julie Turner, associate 

professor and chair of nonprofit administration, at (636) 949-4652 or jturner@lindenwood.edu.  

 Lindenwood University, founded in 1827, is an independent liberal arts university 

offering more than 130 undergraduate and graduate programs in diverse areas of study in 

traditional and accelerated formats. 

Lindenwood operates campuses in historic St. Charles, Mo., and Belleville, Ill., as well as 

numerous other vibrant extension centers throughout the St. Louis Metropolitan Area. 
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